
On June 30, 2020 the Clarke County Sheriff’s Department received a missing person report for John William 
Arrington. 
Further investigation revealed that the last known contact with John Arrington was around noon on Friday September 
14, 2018 at his father’s house on County Road 470. 
John is described as a white male 35 years old with brown hair and eyes. He is 6 feet tall and weighs approximately 
200 lbs. 
If you have any information that could help in locating John, please contact the Clarke County Sheriff’s Department at 
601-776-5252 or East Mississippi Crime Stoppers at 1-855-485-8477 


